
 
 
 

 
 

Dear Dewey Families:  

 

Our school will celebrate the power of reading at 

the upcoming Scholastic Book Fair. You are invited 

to help our school create a culture of reading, build 

our school library, and have the opportunity to 

shop and select books with your child for your 

home library! A portion of all the proceeds will go 

back to our school – your support… 

Makes a Difference! 
 

The more your children read with you at home, the better their comprehension, 

vocabulary, and fluency.  

 

Please mark your calendars to visit our Book Fair and help your child discover their 

next favorite book.   

 

Save the date! 

Book Fair dates: Monday, January 27 to Friday, January 31, 2020 

 

Shopping hours: For students during recess, lunch and after school.  

                          For Parents: 8:00 am to 5:00 pm 

 

See you at the Book Fair!  Until then, happy reading!  

 

Yours truly,  

 

 
 

Mrs. Lindsey Roach 

Principal 

Dewey Ave. School 


